
Paul Greenberg, author of "Four Fish: The Future of the 
Last Wild Food," delivers the Freshman Common Reading 
Lecture, September 20, 2012. 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NY - Paul Greenberg, author of Four Fish: The Future of the Last 

Wild Food, will deliver the Freshman Common Reading Lecture on Thursday, 

September 20, at 5:00pm in the Villard Room, located on the second floor of Vassar's 

Historic Main Building. This lecture is free and open to the public.  

 

Greenberg is the recipient of the James Beard Award for his New York 

Times bestseller Four Fish: The Future of the Last Wild Food. He is a regular 

contributor to The New York Times Magazine, Book Review, and Opinion Page, among 

other publications. Greenberg lectures widely on issues of ocean sustainability. He has 

lectured and reported extensively overseas with assignments in Russia, Ukraine, France, 

the Caucasus, Bosnia-Herzegovina, Serbia, the West Bank/Gaza, and many other 

locations around the world. 

 

Vassar College strives to make its events, performances, and facilities accessible to all. 

Individuals with disabilities requiring special accommodations must contact the Office 

of Campus Activities at least 48 hours in advance of an event, Mondays-Fridays, at (845) 

437-5370. Without sufficient notice, appropriate space/and or assistance may not be 

available. For detailed information about accessibility to specific campus facilities, 

search for “campus accessibility information” on the Vassar homepage 

(http://www.vassar.edu). 

 

Vassar College is located at 124 Raymond Avenue in Poughkeepsie, NY, and directions 

to the campus can be found at http://www.vassar.edu/directions. 
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